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National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Consultation Notice

Extension of Deadline for Comments to Draft Market Analysis Guidelines

Due to requests from stakeholders the deadline for submission of written comments to Draft Guideline
relating to Market Analysis has now been further extended by 6 weeks from Thursday 25" August to
Friday 30" September, 2016

All written submissions should be submitted by email to: consultation.submission@nicta.gov.pg by
close of business on Friday 30" September, 2016. Copies of the Submissions received will be
published on NICTA's Public Register consistent with the requirements under Subsection 229(3) of the
Act. Any respondent that wishes to claim confidentiality over information that it submits should follow the
procedures set out in the current Guidelines on the Submission of Written Comments to Public
Consultations and Public Inquiries, which are also available from NICTA's Public Register at

WwWw.nicta.qgov.pqg.

Please direct any enquiries on this matter to Mr. Polume

Authorised by
Charles S. Punaha
Chief Executive Officer




